
The City University of New York Office of the Chancellor 

535 East 80 Street, New York, N.Y. 10021 

212/aeexmex 794-5311 

September 20, 1976 

Dr. Norman Lamm 

Yeshiva University 

55 Fifth Avenue 

New York, New York 10003 

Dear Dr. Lamm: 

I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate you 

on your appointment as President of Yeshiva University. 

Here's wishing you every success possible during your admin- 

istration in the days and years ahead. 

Sincerely, 

—Sae 

LA Ghar 
Robert J.‘Kibtbee


